
Staff Council Meeting 
November 18, 2014 

 
Present:  Debi Jenkins, Sheri Skidmore, Ann Reed, Eric Squires, Brittany Frymier, Mindy Marsh, 
Connie Blevins-Bailey, Jim Tatman, Jodi Ocheltree 
 
Absent:  Gail Westbrook, Lois Miller, Jason Phares,  
 
No Public Comments 
 
Meeting called to order. 
 
Minutes approved from October 16, 2014.  (m/s Squires/Ocheltree) 
 
Reports: 

� Ann Reed 
o Professional development-$2,563.00 

� Sheri Skidmore 
o General Fund-$240.71 
o Ginny Grottendieck-$1,264.41 

� Jason Phares-absent-no report 

Old Business: 

� Cost of Plaque-$500 for two plaques.  $386 left in tower account, History on the 
plaques. 

o Denny Pounds will help with getting the rest of the money. 

              Sheri and Jim meeting with Dr. Peek regarding the Shared Governance System. 

� Parking has been better on campus. 
� Create WV was a fiasco.  Several mix ups with communications. 
� All meetings are on Third Tuesday of each month. 
� Tree Lighting on December 1 @4:30p.m. 
� Christmas Dinner on December 12th—Service awards will be given 
� No meeting in December. 

 

 



New Business: 

� Need to replace Mary Alltop on the Advisory Council. 
o Possibility of Joanne Rutherford filling position. 

� Staff going to policy review meeting. 
� Campus notification test happened but was not successful. 

The next meeting will be January 20, 2014.  Meetings will be held on the third Tuesday of every 
month @ 8:30 am. 

Motion to adjourn (m/s Squires/Skidmore) 


